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Hospitals prepare for the unknown every day to care for their patients and communities.  Every 

hospital has plans in place to care for patients with infectious diseases and hospitals across the 

nation have been and will continue to update their policies as we learn more.  The AHA has 

shared the latest CDC guidance with hospitals and will continue to highlight CDC’s best 

practices for Ebola and all infectious diseases. 

AHA maintains a special Ebola Preparedness Resources Web page (http://www.aha.org/ebola) 

with up-to-date guidance from the CDC and other authorities, additional helpful resources and 

more. 
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